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In observance of Thanksgi\‘rlng Day, the Pueblo
of Laguna Utility Autho.rlty and K'awaika Hanu

Internet offices will be closed on

November 23rd & 24th, 2023
8:00am - 4:30pm

Regular Business will resume on
November 27th, 2023 at 8am

For emergency water services, call:
(505) 414-4103

For internet emergencies, call:
1-855-326-6017




